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Newsletter 17th January 2021 

 

 

Sunday 17th January: Second Sunday in Ordinary Time (B) 
Wednesday 20th: St Sebastian 

Thursday 21st: St Agnes 
Friday 22nd: St Vincent 

 

MASS TIMES 
 

Monday to Friday 8.00am 
Saturday 10.00am 

 

Saturday (Vigil Mass) 6.30pm 
Sunday 10.00am, 11.00am, 12.15pm 

 

PLACES AT MASS 

Given the need to comply with current Covid-19 restrictions, the number 

of people who can attend Mass here is significantly reduced. It is most 
important that parishioners contact the Parish Administrator to notify 

him which Mass they would like to attend. It may not be possible to 
admit to the church everyone who would like to attend Mass. 

 

Confession – To make an appointment, please contact the Parish Priest 

Morning Prayer – Monday to Friday 7.45am 

                                Saturday 9.45am 

Evening Prayer – Saturday and Sunday 6.00pm 

Newly arrived in the parish – Please complete the Parish Registration 
Form, available at our website: holyredeemerchelsea.com. 

Mobile Phones – Please turn off all phones before entering the church. 

Donations to the Parish can be made via: HSBC, Sort code: 40-05-20, 
Account no:91094386 Account name: Holy Redeemer Church, Chelsea. 
 

The Rectory – 7 Cheyne Row, London SW3 5HS 

Parish Priest – Canon Paschal Ryan 

Tel: 020 7352 0777 Email: paschalryan@rcdow.org.uk 
Parish Administrator – Andrew Bebko 

Monday – Friday 9.30am – 1.30pm  
Tel: 020 7352 0777 Fax: 020 7352 4223 Email: chelsea2@rcdow.org.uk 

 
 

THIS PARISH IS PART OF THE WESTMINSTER ROMAN CATHOLIC DIOCESE TRUST CHARITY NO. 233699  
 



 
KEEP SAFE AND PLEASE REMEMBER 

 

HANDS    FACE    SPACE 
 

HANDS – Use the sanitiser provided 
FACE – Wear a mask 

SPACE – Keep a least 1 metre, better 2 metres, distance 
 

 

MASS TIMES 

In the interests of keeping everyone safe and at the same time providing 

opportunities for those who wish to attend Mass in church to do so, Mass 
is currently celebrated at Holy Redeemer according to the schedule on the 

back page of this newsletter. Further changes may be made, in line with 
guidelines issued by the Diocese of Westminster and the government. 
 

DOBLE THE LOVE 

Please remember that the scheme by which Mary’s Meals and other 

charities receive matched funding from the government comes to an end 
on 31st January. To find out about the work of this remarkable charity and 
how to donate, please see marysmeals.org.uk 

 
CRIB OFFERINGS 

For many years it has been a tradition in the Diocese of Westminster that 
money donated at the Christmas Crib is given to the Catholic Children’s 
Society, once known as the Crusade of Rescue. Our CCS supports 

disadvantaged children and families across London, Hertfordshire and the 
South East.  They work with individuals of all faiths and none, with the 

aim of helping those in greatest need. Their focus is to provide support as 
early as possible, helping vulnerable children overcome the challenges 
they face. Thus these children can achieve their full potential and have 

hope of a brighter future. For details: http://www.cathchild.org.uk. 
 

PARISH NEWSLETTER 

This Newsletter is available online at holyredeemerchelsea.com 
If you would like to receive this newsletter each week, please send your 

email address to the Parish Administrator at chelsea2@rcdow.org.uk 

 

LIFE IN THE SPIRIT 

The Life in the Spirit Seminar is an 
annual back to basics exploration of 
the Good News that leads to a real and 

deep knowledge and experience of 
God’s love for us. It renews and 

transforms lives through the power of 
the Holy Spirit. 
The Seminar is made up of 9 sessions 

spread over 6 weeks.  Most of the 
sessions are normally on Thursdays 

from 7.00pm to 9.00pm at St Charles 
Borromeo Church, Ogle Street, with 3 
sessions covered during a weekend 

retreat. This year, due to the Covid 
restrictions, the Thursday sessions and 

the weekend retreat will take place 
virtually on Zoom. To register see 
soulfoodgroup.org/liss 

 

LIVE STREAMED MASS 

Those who are unable to attend Mass 
may wish to follow the festive 
celebrations from any one of a number 

of churches who live stream Mass. A 
selection may be found online at 

churchservices.tv 
 

FOOD FOR THE HOMELESS 

If you wish to donate food, please 
bring non-perishable items in packets 

or tins to the church during the time 
the church is open for Mass, or to the 
Rectory. It will be distributed by Glass 

Door, a local charity helping those 
who are homeless. To find out about 

their work: glassdoor.org.uk 
 

 

MARRIAGE 

So much uncertainty around 
Different ways of seeing things, 
coping with change, managing 

fears can all be a source of conflict 
and stress. It can be difficult to 

talk, to listen to support and 
comfort when there is so much 
uncertainty. Being together all the 

time brings even more challenges. 
You just can’t cope, you might 

wonder whether you would be 
better apart. Retrouvaille is a 
programme to support couples, it 

brings a positive focus, new hope 
and helps nourish and grow your 

marriage ….and you don’t need to 
leave home, it comes to you! 
For confidential information about 

Retrouvaille’, or to register for the 
next programme, a Virtual 

weekend commencing on 25th- 28th 
February, call or text 0788 
7296983 or 0797 3380443.  Email: 

retrouvailleukinfo@gmail.com – 
or visit www.retrouvaille.org.uk 

 

SVP “VINNIE PACKS” 

The St Vincent de Paul Society 

help homeless people with these 
practical packs of items they need. 

You can help the SVP in this work. 
Donations to SVP Vinnie Packs, 

a/c 46088237 sort code 60-60-04 

or cheques made out to SVP can 
be sent to Vinnie Packs, PO Box 

72264, London SW1P 9EZ. 
 


